
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2024 
 

                                      Year 5 Llandudno Residential Visit May 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are very excited to announce that once again year 5 children are invited to attend the Year 5 
residential visit to North Wales staying at the Llandudno Hostel for Schools in Llandudno for one night. 
The trip will consist of a visit to the Welsh mountain zoo including a ranger-led talk about habitats, a 
tram ride up the Great Orme, a visit to the mines and lots of time to explore the seaside and play lots 
of team games. The guide price is £98 and is fully inclusive of accommodation, meals, drinks, snacks 
and includes all coach travel. A packed lunch will be required on the day they leave in a named 
disposable bag, and we ask that they contain no nuts, sweets, glass bottles or fizzy drinks. It is a jam- 
packed visit and to make the most of the time we have a later return time of 7:00pm and the children 
have McDonalds prior to departure from Llandudno. The price may be adjusted depending on number 
of pupils sharing collective costs such as the coach but we are not anticipating it to increase beyond 
the guide price.  
 
I know that the children have only just had their year 4 residential visit and this may seem like a lot of 
advanced warning, however we need to ascertain numbers before we can determine in which way 
we organise the trip. We have traditionally had each class visiting for one night on their own however 
to support with the cost of the trip, we are looking to see whether it is possible to do two classes 
together.  
 
The cost of the trip can be paid in instalments and must be paid online via Parentmail (We are a 
cashless school, however if you have any issues paying online, please contact the school office to 
discuss alternative arrangements). If you would like your child to attend, please complete the 
permission slip and pay a non-refundable deposit of £10.00 by Friday 5th July 2024. Please note both 
of these are required to secure a place. School cannot accept late slips or deposits after this 
date – sadly this is without exception. By returning the slip and deposit, you are committing 
to accepting a place for your child and making full payment by Friday 25th April 2025. This 
residential is classed as an optional extra, part of which is outside of school hours, therefore 
school will require full payment for this trip.  
 
Full terms and conditions for the payments of educational visits can be found on the school website. 
https://www.chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk/about-us/school-policies 
Parent consent for a visit must be received in school before the deadline for any educational 
visits and residentials. For the purposes of effective planning, any late submissions cannot 
be considered after the deadline stated. 
 
Further information and final details of the trip will be shared closer to the date, however, please feel 
free to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Nichola Stewart 
Deputy Headteacher 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Llandudno Year 5 2025 
 
 
 
I give permission for   ____________________________ in Class _________ to attend the 
Llandudno residential trip during May 2025 and I have paid a £10 non-refundable deposit via 
Parentmail. 
 
  
I understand that full payment of £98.00 for the trip must be made by Friday 25th April 2025. 
 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________   Date ____________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


